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Waggulu! Upward Call Munda! Inward call to Ebweru! Outward Call
to Love God Love Body of Christ to Reach the World

Waggulu! Munda! Ebweru!

Upward, Inward, Outward are three key ideas we focused on at the inaugural session of Frontier Force
Bible Institute. They are taken from the Great Commandments in Matthew 22:34-40 and the Great
Commission in Matthew 28:18-20. A healthy church is one that is reaching upward in love for the Creator
God, inward in love for the Body of Christ, the Family of God and outward in love and service to the world
around us and those yet to know Jesus.

Ministry Highlights

Our recent ministry trip to Uganda began on May 9 and concluded May 3oth. We stayed in the home of
FFCM Directors Cyprian and Margaret Masembe and their 4 children. The children were on school break
so it was a great time spent with the whole family. We especially enjoyed being part of a “Family Alter”
each evening with singing and dancing praises to our God, prayer, scripture reading and discussion.

We attended 35 ministry events and taught and/or preached 30 times. We visited 77 of the 9 FFCM
Churches and hosted leaders from all 9 churches at the FFCM Bible Institute in Madudu Village.



We secured a prime location in a new building on the main road through Mukono for an FFCM Office and
new Bridal Shop. Building is under construction and will be ready to occupy in October.

We also visited a new area for us, the city of Mbale where we attended open air evangelistic outreaches,
preached and taught at Calvary Temple Mbale. Calvary Temple is pastored by our friends Mike and Millie
Mataya. We also helped to Baptize 40 new believers, many from Muslim backgrounds.
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September Bible Institute

Our next session of Frontier Force bible Institute is scheduled for September 12-16, 2016. We will arrive
in Uganda the week before and stay until the last week of September. We will be looking at Jesus 4-fold
plan for discipleship. He offers an invitation to "Come and See", "Follow Me", "Be with Me" and "Remain
in Me".

We are busy preparing lessons and class notes for translation as well as praying for some teachers and
other team members to come to Uganda and see what God is doing.

Thank you for your prayers and support of God's work in Uganda. We would love to
get together with you and tell you more transformational stories from Africa.
If you would like to learn how to invest in our work in Uganda

please visit our ministry page.
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